
Union Update 3/9/16 

By Tom Greenwood 

CCA and the district met on Friday, March 3, to discuss health benefits and teaching in 

prisons.  Discussions regarding health benefits were collegial and there will be further 

discussions in the upcoming weeks.  CCA and the district will meet again on Friday, 

March 18 to continue the discussion on health benefits.  Please check the CCA update 

sent out this weekend for details on this. 

On Tuesday, March 15, from 5:45 to 7:45 SISC will be making a presentation on the 

difference between staying SISC self – funded and transferring to the SISC pool.  There 

will be an e-mail coming from KCCD Human Resources giving more details about the 

SISC presentation.    


